
With respect to FC 1119, the Exelon/Pepco Merger Application, please be advised that due to the 
unusually large volume of comments and letters that the Commission has received from DC 
residents expressing their views on the merger, we have decided to post those comments and 
letters on e-Docket in large groups, sometimes 50 or more, as opposed to our usual method of 
posting each letter and comments individually on e-Docket.  The batching process allows the 
Office of the Commission Secretary to more efficiently upload the large volume of comments 
being received and the Commission's acknowledgement that the comments have been received. 
In order to locate specific comments or a letter, please follow the instructions below to 
search for and access specific comments or a letter by the name of the filer. 

Instructions: 
 

On our website, please select “e-Docket System” and click on “Search Current Dockets”. Once 
the “Search Current Dockets” anchor page opens, input the name in which you are searching for 
in the “Company/Individual Filing” or “Keyword” field. As a visual example, these areas have 
been highlighted in yellow below: 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Once you have input the name of the filer into the appropriate field, next click “Submit Search” 
to receive your search results. 

If you have any questions regarding comments, a letter or an email that has been filed in FC 
1119, please contact the Commission Secretary’s office at (202) 626-5150. 


